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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Since the FCC Technician Class question pool expired on the June 30th, the new

question pool has taken effect.  The Wood County Emergency Communications group

is planning to hold a one day Technician Class Amateur Radio class on September

3rd, so I'm getting copies of the new question pools ready to be printed so

those taking the class will have a copy of them.

With the tailgate/flea market being held at the Levitt's Funeral Home in Belpre,

Ohio, on September 17th, a few of the Amateur Radio Emergency Data Network

(AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) project operators are planning to have a

Show-N-Tell at the event.  We are hoping to get more Amateur Radio operators

interested in the project.

Not much else to report on this week, but I do need to get everything ready for

the Parkersburg Homecoming BINGO games on August 19th and 20th.  We have several

trailers, with tables, chairs, canopies, that we need to take to the homecoming.

We also have a trailer that stores all of the BINGO equipment, and is used as a

platform for the BINGO callers.  We also take a camper type trailer that will be

used for an office.  That weekend will be a busy one for several Amateur Radio

operators since that will be the same weekend at the Parkersburg Half Marathon

which the Amateurs provide the safety and timing communications for.

There were 41 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  There was one

new participant to the net, and that Willard Parker, KE8OEM, from Sugar Grove,

West Virginia.  I want to welcome Willard to the DAREN system, and hope he

participates in the net as often as possible.  One of our regular DAREN

operators has changed his callsign.  Conard Richardson, who used to be KE8HLU,

is now WV8JCR.
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